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Rhyson Li

Director

Wollar Solar Development Pty Ltd
Level 21, Suite 31

York Street

Sydney NSW 2000

22/05/2020

Dear Rhyson

Wollar Solar Farm (SSD 9254)
Request for endorsement to prepare Heritage Management Plan

| refer to the letter dated 11 May 2020 requesting endorsement of suitably qualified and experienced
persons to prepare a Heritage Management Plan for the Wollar Solar Farm.

The Department has reviewed the nominations and information provided and is satisfied that the proposed
consultants are suitably qualified and experienced to prepare a Heritage Management Plan for the
development, in accordance with condition 21 of Schedule 3 of the development consent.

Accordingly, the Secretary has endorsed Matthew Barber, Kirsten Bradley, Ali Byrne and Shoshanna
Grounds to prepare a Heritage Management Plan.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Sung Pak on 02 8289 6755 or at
Sung.Pak@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

e

—_
—
S

Nicole Brewer
Director
Energy Assessments

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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